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5 January 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we prepare for our provision during lockdown I wanted to write to you once again to update you 

in relation to our plans.  

Firstly for those that will be attending school, timings for arrival will be as before Christmas for an 

8:45 start, through the same entrances as before. Finish times will remain as 3pm for year 5 and 6 

and 3:10pm for year 7 and 8. Those attending school during lockdown should arrive in full school 

uniform (or PE kit on the days they have PE). As students will not be aware if they have PE tomorrow, 

all students will be permitted to wear PE kit, but should obviously dress appropriately to the 

weather.  

For students undertaking remote learning, the work for this week will be provided on the home 

learning page of the school website, this is being updated as I write to you. Further work and face to 

face remote teaching will also be made available through Microsoft teams. If you are unable to 

access this work, please contact the school office to arrange printed work. However from Monday 

our remote learning will be undertaken through Google classroom. Our staff received training today 

and further information will be sent out through the week.  

Thank you again all again for such a warm welcome and the incredible amount of support in the most 

difficult of situations. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Dan Jeffries 
Head Teacher  
 


